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Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you Sunday for service. Pastor Adonia will be 

giving the message. 

 
Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. Pastor 

Mike shared about "Why a Life of Faith?" When we practice a life of faith 

sincerely, we should be experiencing transformation and growth in our 

lives. If not, we may need to re-examine what a life of faith means to us. In 

this message, Pastor Mike goes into why a life of faith molds our lives 

and our experience, how it defines what kind of people we are, or at least 

why it should. If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are 

posted online, please follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 
Sincerely, 
Pastors Mike & Adonia 

 

 

 

Latest message  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

  

 

Last weekend we hosted our second 9-12 Retreat at Snow Mountain Ranch 

YMCA. We had 21 youth attend. There was great content and fun and many 

opportunities where the teams had to work together to do things like skits and 

help with meals and cleaning. A huge thank you to all the volunteers that 

helped, including Aliza, Kyle, Alisa, Namvan, Dusan, William, David Heppell, 

Yoshi, and Mitsy! Wouldn't be possible without all of you.  
 



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

 

  

 

On Monday, we successfully closed on the new parsonage! We are relieved to 

make it to this huge milestone and now begins all the renovation work.  Here 

are a few photos of the beginning of the work.  
 



 

 

  

  

 

  

We still have two spots available for cooking for 2023. They are July 9 and 

December 31. If you would like to sign up for one of those dates, please let us 



 

 

 

know or just sign up here.  
 

 

  

 

This coming Saturday at 8am, we will have an offering table for True Day of All 

Things. Unfortunately, with so many other things going on, we don't have a 

special activity planned, but we hope you can come at least join us for this 

pledge service and breakfast. These pledge services are very child friendly, so 

feel free to bring the whole family.    
 

 

  

 

We have gotten some more help with the preschool group. Thank you so much! 

We'd like to find  one more volunteers to help with with the "4 & Under" Sunday 

School. Help and support can be provided with lesson plans. Please let the 

pastors or Claire Martinez know if you would like to help.  
 

 



 

 

 

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 

7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP 

Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.  

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  

 

  


